
 
 
[Date] 
 
 
The Honorable [Full Name] 
[Institution] 
[Address] 
 
 
Dear [Position] [Last Name]: 
 
Attached please find a resolution passed on December 7, 2017 by the Governing Board of the 
Campbell Union School District that supports the reauthorization of the Children’s Health 
Insurance Program (CHIP). Please note that in the resolution, the Governing Board does not 
endorse any particular CHIP bill in Congress, but instead advocates for the basic principle that 
all children in the United States should have medical coverage. 
 
The Governing Board of Campbell Union School District respectfully urges you to take action to 
ensure that 9 million children in America – including 1.3 million kids in California – do not lose 
their CHIP health insurance. 
 
The Campbell Union School District serves approximately 7,500 students, as well as 400 infants 
and toddlers, in Northern California. The District operates 9 public elementary schools and 3 
middle schools, as well as 8 preschools and an infant care program. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dr. Shelly Viramontez 
Superintendent  
Campbell Union School District 


